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North Holiday and Rocky Creek Parks to sell Annual Day Use Passes at 
Benbrook Lake 

 
 
FORT WORTH, Texas – Annual Day Use Passes will be available for sale at Rocky Creek and North 

Holiday Parks beginning April 30, 2007.  This pass entitles the holder and all accompanying passengers in the 

vehicle to use, without additional charge, all day use facilities at U.S. Army Corps of Engineers operated parks 

for one year from the date of issue.  The pass is not valid for camping fees or entrance into campgrounds.  

North Holiday Park is located at 400 Lakeview Drive, Benbrook, TX, and is operated from 6:00 a.m. to 9:00 p.m. 

daily.  Rocky Creek Park is located at 5900 Rocky Creek Park Rd, Crowley, TX, and is operated from 6:00 a.m. 

to 10:00 p.m. daily.  Annual Day Use Passes will continue to be available at the Lake Office at 7001 Lakeside 

Drive, Fort Worth, TX 76126, Monday through Friday, 7:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m.  For more information, please 

contact the Benbrook Lake Office at 817-292-2400. 

 
-30- 

 
Visit the Fort Worth District website at www.swf.usace.army.mil 
 

http://www.swf.usace.army.mil/

